
Wiscasset Historic Preservation Commission 

Minutes, 2/1/18 

 

Present: John Reinhardt, Gordon Kontrath, Wendy Donovan 
  
 

1) Call to order 

The meeting was called to order at 5:03 pm 

 

2) Consideration of minutes 

Al moved to accept the minutes of the 12/21/17 meeting as presented. The motion passed 3-0. 

 

3) Certificate of Appropriateness review 

There were no COA reviews scheduled.  

 

4) Public comment 

John noted that MDOT is appealing the ruling that they need to get a COA for the downtown 
project, specifically the demolition of Haggett’s Garage. 

 

5) Discussion of modifications to the Historic Preservation Ordinance 

In the 11/16/17 meeting we decided to modify the size of the Historic District to align with the 
National Historic District established in 1973. We need to publicize the Historic District map, 
in the newspapers and possibly on the town’s Facebook page.  

We need to set a deadline for the first group of ordinance revisions in order to make the June 
ballot. We should review the items that were previously approved by the ORC to see which ones 
still apply. John has also been asked to write up a list of things the HPC has accomplished in 
the last year.  

 

6) New business 

Main Street – Wendy provided a handout giving an overview of the Main Street program, its 
benefits, and the process we would need to follow to be part of the Main Street program (see 
attached). While the town is not currently in a position to implement the program, we can 
begin to take steps in that direction and to implement the Four Point approach to economic 
development. This should go hand in hand with our continuing pursuit of CLG status. Wendy 
suggested that we try to attend a Maine Street Bath meeting to get more information. 

Al read the letter from the President and CEO of the National Trust for Historic Preservation 
regarding her concerns about the MDOT project. (see attached) 



John brought up the railroad project and said that we should encourage them to look for 
monies to build an appropriate train platform. The platform and siding will need to be replaced 
at a cost to the community. Al noted that it is unfortunate that MDOT chose to demolish the 
old siding for parking, causing unnecessary cost to the community to replace it.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:00 pm 

The next commission meeting will be Thursday, February 15 at 5:00 pm.  
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